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Public hearing and consideration of a platting variance to subdivide a single lot into two lots at 2174 Halibut
Point Road (R-1 MH zone) where the proposal does not meet current development standards including
minimum lot size; and increasing the number of lots utilizing the access easement from four to five. The
property is also known as Lot 1, Wright Subdivision, Addition Two, USS 2418. The request is filed by Adam
and Kris Chinalski. The owners of record are Adam and Kris Chinalski.
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